
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: SSDI appeal update

Date: December 27, 2016 6:42:47 PM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: December 1, 2014 at 12:47:40 PM CST
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Subject: SSDI appeal update

Hi Hans,

I heard from Meredith (my lawyer for SSDI) about when I should expect a response from SSDI.
Apparently the SSDI courts are understaffed and it may take up to a year or a little longer from the date the appeal was filed.

I'm unsure of the exact date it was filed but the last hearing was in April or May and I believe the appeal was filed just after that so it
may be a while before I hear anything and then it all depends if it's dismissed and I actually have to sue or its remanded back to the
lower court for reconsideration.
Either route it's going to be many months before I know anything more.

At my last visit with Dr. Kujawa she said she is filing my injury as permanent but I'm not sure if that is admissible to the appeal at
this point. Meredith is working on that.

On another note, I called Randal Baudin's office again and am waiting to hear back again.

Thanks for everything,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad
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